
1095 GIFTS TO SCHOOL PERSONNEL

School employees may not receive any commission, expense-paid trips, or gifts from 
individuals or companies who sell equipment, materials, or services required in the 
operation of the schools or other facilities of the School District. 

Students and parents are discouraged in the presenting of gifts to School District 
employees; instead, the School Board recommends that expressions of appreciation to 
employees be made via letters to the employees expressing gratitude. 

The School Board considers as appropriate the presentation of token gifts to retiring 
employees who have rendered outstanding service and who have earned the high regard of 
other staff members and the community. 
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